TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER
www.Twainharteschool.com

www.facebook.com/twainharteschool
Parent Newsletter — February 18, 2022

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

2/21- No School- President’s Day

3/2- 4th-8th Grade Ski Trip #3- (Depending on conditions)

3/4- End of Second Trimester

3/9- Kindergarten Registration

3/9- Board of Trustees Meeting 4:00pm; Board Room

3/11- Report Cards Sent Home

3/15-3/17- Half Days-12:00pm dismissal/Parent Teacher Conferences

4th.gth GRADE will have their last ski trip, weather and conditions permitting on 3/2. Students
attending the trip may arrive to school as usual and report to the gym at 8:15am. The bus will
return by 4:00pm and all students will need to be picked up promptly. Permission forms and
payment for the final trip will be due by 3pm on Thursday February, 24. Forms will be sent
home with your child and will also be available in the school office. If you have questions or
would like more information, please contact Angela Rodriguez at
arodriguez@twainharteschool.com

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION is scheduled for March 9, 2022. Please call the office,
beginning February 1%, at 209-586-3266 for a registration appointment and packet. All
children tuning 5 on or before 9/1/2022 are eligible for kindergarten. If your child turns 5
between 9/2/2022 and 2/1/2023 they are eligible to register for Transitional-kindergarten.

MARCH 15-17 we are on a half-day schedule. ALL CLASSES will be dismissed at 12:00pm.
Those days also will be used for Parent/Teacher conferences. Teachers will communicate
regarding conference day and time if needed.

MOSAIC TILES are available for sponsorship and engraving. Our students have been
working hard to create a mosaic for the exterior wall of the gym. If you would like to have a
tile engraved for your family or business the cost is $100. Order forms can be picked up in
the office. Contact Diane Stearns at (209)559-1342 with questions.

TWAIN HARTE LIBRARY will be hosting Story Time every Friday at 10:30am. Activities
include story-telling, crafts, music, and singing.

YEARBOOKS are on sale for $35.00. The deadline to order is March 14. Orders can be
placed online at inter-state.com/order using school code 62852S or by turning the order form
in to the office. Order forms have been sent home or are available in the school office.

ATTENDANCE please call the office when your child is absent from school. Without
verification your child’s absence will be marked as unexcused.

EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY - DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM.

GO BRAVES!
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